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Planned changes to the Shareholder Committee and 
Supervisory Board of HELLA GmbH & Co. KGaA  

• Carl-Peter Forster proposed as Chairman of the Shareholder Committee 

• Klaus Kühn shall lead the Supervisory Board in the future  

Lippstadt, 14 August, 2019. HELLA GmbH & Co. KGaA has today published its 

invitation to the Annual General Meeting to be held on 27 September 2019, thereby 

announcing the election proposals for the regular elections to the Shareholder 

Committee and the shareholder side of the Supervisory Board. Accordingly, automobile 

manager Carl-Peter Forster (65), who has served as a Member of the Board of 

Management responsible for production at BMW and Chairman of the Board of 

Management at Opel, General Motors Europe and Tata Motors, will be proposed as 

Chairman of the Shareholder Committee. Klaus Kühn (67), former Chief Financial 

Officer of Bayer AG and current member of the HELLA Shareholder Committee and 

Supervisory Board, is scheduled to serve as the future Chairman of the Supervisory 

Board. With Carl-Peter Forster and Klaus Kühn, two internationally experienced top 

managers would again take over the leadership of the respective committees in the 

event of their election and enrich them with external expertise and proven expert 

knowledge.  

The previous chairmen Manfred Wennemer (71), Chairman of the Shareholder 

Committee since 2013, and Prof. Dr. Michael Hoffmann-Becking (76), Chairman of the 

Supervisory Board since 2004, are not available for re-election and will therefore resign 

from their respective bodies upon expiry of their term of office on the day of the Annual 

General Meeting.  

The Annual General Meeting of HELLA GmbH & Co. KGaA will take place on 27 

September 2019 at the company headquarters in Lippstadt. Detailed information on the 

election proposals for the members of the Shareholder Committee and the shareholder 

side of the Supervisory Board can be found in the invitation to the Annual General 

Meeting. This is published in the Bundesanzeiger (Federal Gazette) and can also be 

downloaded from the company's website.  
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Please note:  
This text and corresponding photo material can also be found in our press database at: 
www.hella.com/press 
 
HELLA GmbH & Co. KGaA, Lippstadt: HELLA is a global, family-owned company, listed on 
the stock exchange, with over 125 locations in some 35 countries. With sales of € 7.0 billion in 
the fiscal year 2018/2019 and 39,000 employees, HELLA is one of the leading automotive 
suppliers. HELLA specializes in innovative lighting systems and vehicle electronics and has 
been an important partner to the automotive industry and aftermarket for more than a century. 
Furthermore, in its Special Applications segment, HELLA develops, manufactures and sells 
lighting and electronic products for specialist vehicles. 
 
For additional information please contact: 
Dr. Markus Richter 
Company spokesman 
HELLA GmbH & Co. KGaA    
Rixbecker Strasse 75 
59552 Lippstadt 
Germany 
Phone: +49 (0)2941 38-7545 
Fax: +49 (0)2941 38-477545 
Markus.Richter@hella.com 
www.hella.com 
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